
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:00:42 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 4:28 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Morleen Doherty

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Above info is at our island cottage.
Ottawa contact 
Our hydro costs will double if you do this...$600 additional cost. We already pay a large premium per kwth
compared to others. We personally paid the costs of having hydro brought to our island which you now use to get
access to others. The cottage association is our self proclaimed advocacy organization.
Why is the proposal not one which would retain existing options and let each client choose the one that best meets
their needs. Similarly the OBE is, I believe to protect me from the energy company indiscriminately and without
cause increase MY costs by such an amount.
Hydro suggests some mitigation of thus added cost might be available. For such a comment to be relevant it should
include details including the % rebate and a guarantee that such a program will continue for an extended defined
time.
How you can pass a bill that is so damaging to one group and benefit another group at our expense?




